
Poco  M3  is  verified  to  be
powered  by  the  Qualcomm
Snapdragon 662 SoC.
Poco M3 is all set to come today on November 24. Just ahead of
the  beginning,  the  company  has  teased  some  major
specifications of the phone and has disclosed design details
too. The display screen size, processor, and even the interior
battery of the Poco M3 have been verified by the company. The
Poco M3 is also set to give a triple camera setup at the back
and amaze feature a water drop-style notch in advance. It is
seen to sport a dual-tone rear panel.

The World Twitter account of Poco has declared a series of
tweets confirming major specifications of the Poco M3 ahead of
launch. The tweets verified that the Poco M3 will come with
the feature of a 6.53-inch display screen and be powered by
the  Qualcomm  Snapdragon  662  octa-core  SoC.  It  is  also
affirming  to  pack  a  large  6,000mAh  battery  on  board.

A video teaser discloses the design of the Poco M3 and it is
similar to what has been revealed in the past. The Poco M3 has
an amazing dual-palette pattern with a black rectangle in the
upper section infused with the camera build and the company
logo. 

The camera module has three sensors sitting one under the
other and the flash sits behind them. The logo strangely sits
parallel to the camera module on the other side. The rest of
the behind panel is seen to sport blue or black finishes
completely. There is awaited to be a yellow color model as
well.

The tweets revealed that the launch event will start at 8 pm
GMT+8 (1.30 am IST, Wednesday) tomorrow. The event will be
held  virtually,  with  live  stream  information  offered  on
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YouTube, Facebook, and Twitter. Past leaks affirm that the
Poco M3 triple rear camera setup may involve a 48-megapixel
primary camera. It is expected to offer dual speakers and come
with 18W fast charging too.


